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Year 1 learning about the 

ocean & sailing & trying 

on sailing clothes 

 

 

  

 

3rd February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been another busy week at school, 
well done to all the children for their 
brilliant attitudes to learning.  
 
Some of our Year 3 & 4 children took 
part in a tag rugby festival yesterday at 
the Dorchester Rugby Club.  
 
The children played against various other 
first schools and were instructed by 
rugby coaches. They had a great 
experience, played well & made us proud 
with their effort.   
 
We were grateful to receive some new 
rugby balls from the festival for use at St 
Mary’s, we know the children will enjoy 
playing with these. 
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Upcoming Events 

 

Date Event 
Mon 6th- 
Thurs 9th 
Feb 

Parent Evenings – further 
information is on your 
child’s Goggle Classroom 

Thurs 9th 
Feb 

Children finish for Half Term 
holidays 

Fri 10th 
Feb 

Teacher Training Inset Day – 
School Closed 

Mon 20th 
Feb 

Children return to School 

Thurs 2nd 
Mar 

World Book Day – more 
information to follow. 

Wed 8th 
March 

Year 1 & 2 ‘Festival of the 
Arts’ – Y1&2 children 

showcasing their art & 
dance for their parents – 
2.30pm at St Mary’s 
Y1 & 2 parents invited 

Thurs 9th 
March 

Year 3 & 4 ‘Festival of the 
Arts’ – Y3&4 children 
showcasing their art & 
dance for their parents – 
2.30pm at St Mary’s 
Y3 & 4 parents invited 

 

 

 

 

This week in Haycorns, the children 
made a Bread and Butter Pudding, 
buttering their own slices of bread, and 
making the custard. They were able to 
have some for their afternoon snack 
which was thoroughly enjoyed.  
 
The home corner was turned into a 
Hospital, and there have been lots of 
poorly patients, and Doctors helping 
others to feel better. 
 
The Nursery rhyme this week was 
Hickory Dickory Dock, the children have 
all made mice to climb up the clock, and 
enjoyed singing the song.  
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This week’s Kids Corner comes from our 

Reception class, letting us know what they 

have enjoyed learning & doing this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have enjoyed 

learning about 

Brown Bears 

Eleri 

I had fun doing our 

dance about Bears 

in PE 

Ffion 

I like doing my 

phonics, this week I 

learnt ‘or’ ‘shut the 

door’ 

Lottie 
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The children will be finishing next 

Thursday 9th February for their half term 

holiday. They will return on Monday 20th 

February. 

 

 

 Have a good weekend. 

   P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher  

In forest school this 

week I put all my 

outdoor clothes on 

and made mud pies 

Willow 


